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ARTC REF# 5-0000-240-EAP-00-LT-0084 

Katrina O’Reilly 

Team Leader Compliance 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

Level 1, 11 Farrer Place  

Queanbeyan NSW 2620 

 

Email:  katrina.oreilly@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Katrina,  

CSSI 7475 INLAND RAIL – PARKES TO NARROMINE – INSTALLATION OF AT-PROPERTY 
TREATMENTS FINALISED 
 
ARTC is pleased to provide an update to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (the 
Department, DPIE) regarding the installation of operational at-property treatments pursuant to Condition 
E12 of the Inland Rail - Parkes to Narromine Conditions of Approval (SSI 7475) (CoA).  
 
ARTC would like to inform the Department that operational at-property architectural treatments were 
installed at Lot 18 DP755113 by 30 June 2020, as approved by a nominee of the Planning Secretary in 
correspondence dated 16 June 2020 (refer Attachment 1). Installation of the operational at-property 
treatments at Lot 18 DP755113 marks the final at-property architectural treatment required by the 
Operational Noise and Vibration Report (ONVR) (CoA E11). Consequently, ARTC believes that the 
requirements of CoA E12 have been fulfilled.  
 
 
If the Department would like to discuss any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact Roisin Feeney 
on rfeeney@artc.com.au.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Colin Forde 

Project Director- Parkes to Narromine Project  
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Attachment 1 Extension of time to implement at property treatments at Lot 18 DP755113 
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